
Patricia Albanese Joins Terrie O'Connor Realtors

Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie O’Connor Realtors, is

pleased to announce that Patricia Albanese has joined the

Ridgewood group of Terrie O'Connor Realtors.

Patricia was born and raised in Saddle Brook, where she lives

today with her husband, a contractor, and their young children. 

Patricia brings her artistic talent and vision to Terrie O’Connor

Realtors. She worked previously in photo retouching and as an

artist in the graphics Department at CNBC. Patricia’s artistic

vision, knowledge of the construction business and proficiency

at using online resources to find the perfect home are all

tremendous assets to her clients. 

Patricia prides herself on her honesty and hard work, qualities that ensure that delivering 

a top-notch experience to her clients will be of the utmost importance.

Patricia Albanese looks forward to helping her new clients at Terrie O'Connor Realtors 

make their real estate dreams come true. She can be reached at Terrie O’Connor Realtors,

Ridgewood at 201-445-4554 (office),  201-481-3956 (cell) or palbanese@tocr.com. 


